Our Ref:FMCD/G-1 17-08-2023

Subject: Superannuation of Shri Sat Pal, Sr MTS

Shri Sat Pal, Sr MTS on superannuating on 31 Aug 2023 after completing more than 40 years of
dedicated service in the Bureau.

As a token of gratitude and affection, a farewell function is being organized on 31 Aug 2023.
The voluntary contribution for this function is as follows:

Officers : Rs. 100/-

Staff : Rs.75/-

The contribution may please be sent to PS and SO, FMCD (Extn 8424) latest by 29 Aug
2023.
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(Kamlesh Arora)
SO (FMCD)
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